Important Changes

¢

It'd be great if breakfast
club could start a little
earlier as the train leaves
from West Calder at
8:11am

From Monday 18th
November,
breakfast club will

now open at 8am.

From Monday 18th November, our
P2b pupils will enter and leave
from the same door as P2a.

(Door2)
This is also where their cloakroom

will now be.



